Docket No. 99900019/82-01

ITT Grinnell Corporation
ATTN: Mr. Helmut Thielsch
Vice President, Research,
Development, and Engineering
260 West Exchange Street
Providence, RI 02901

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letters dated June 2, 1982, and August 28, 1982, in
response to our letters dated May 14, 1982, and August 6, 1982. We have
no further questions at this time and will review your corrective actions
and preventive measures during a future inspection.

Sincerely,

“Origizal Signed Y
U. POTAPOVS™

Uldis Potapovs, Chief
Vendor Program Branch
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